

Wednesday 1st September, 2021

Dear Parents,

We hope you have had a lovely summer break and that your children are looking forward to starting with us, we are really looking forward to welcoming them to Trinity Road.

As part of our topic for this half term and them introducing themselves to us and the other children we would like them to put items in a box such as pictures of their families, including grandparents, aunties, uncles, cousins etc, and small things that are special to them. To do this we will need some shoe boxes — we do have some already in school so don't panic if you haven't got one. If you do have one please could your child bring it in on Friday for their transition afternoon. The children are going to decorate them during the afternoon and will bring them home that day. We would then like the children to bring their box in to school on their first day. The box will come home with them that evening.

We look forward to seeing the children tomorrow afternoon at 2:15pm for a story. Please bring the children to the front playground where we will collect them. If your child would like to wear their school uniform for the next two day's sessions they are more than welcome to but there is no expectation for them to be in uniform this week.

Kind regards Mrs Burrells and Mrs Norrington

Trinity Road, Chelmsford, Essex CM2 6HS
Tel: 01245 354 517
Email: admin@trinityroad.essex.sch.uk
www.trinityroad.essex.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Nicola Morgan-Soane









